
Good afternoon committee: 
 
Please consider helping to make home births accessible to more families by making it a bonafide 
insurance option. 
 
All of my six children were born at home which for our family was the only option. 
 
It is time to restore our democratic principles in consideration of the many different citizens that rely on 
house members making wise decisions that encompass our varied agendas as unalienable members of 
this melting pot, the United States of America. 
 
Thank you. 
suzia aufderheide 
321 north mountain 
ashland, Oregon 97520 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


